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Albany County Public Works Department
Announces Road Work on County Route 405
in the Town of Westerlo

The Albany County Department of Public Works advises that County Route 405 in

the Town of Westerlo will be closed for a culvert replacement project at Eight Mile
Creek.

The road will be closed between CR 402 and CR 409 starting on April 28, 2025.
The road will be reopened to public traffic by September 1, 2025. A detour using
County Routes 409, 403, 351 and 402 will be posted.

NO THRU TRAFFIC including EMERGENCY VEHICLES will be allowed
through the closure.

If you have any questions, please call Albany County Department of Public Works
at 518-765-2055.

Albany County thanks you in advance for your patience during this important
project.
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